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Summary of Progress

This week the satellite design team did some quick calculations to get an idea of the loads on the Langmuir Probe.  A simple model of the team’s Langmuir Probe design was created using the 3D printer.  Mr. Per Selin was emailed with questions about how the probe will be attached to the satellite and if he has any vibration data for the launch.  His response should come in by Friday.   
Quick Calculations

Some quick calculations were done using PSLV rocket data found from the Indian Space Program’s website.  The purpose of these calculations was to get a rough idea about how the probe and boom will be loaded.  It also brought to attention other factors that may have to be taken into account like launch angle and the detachment of the rocket’s nose cone.   The team won’t be able to do fine calculations until more information about the launch can be obtained from Mr. Per Selin or another source.
Mr. Per Selin

Mr. Per Selin was contacted via email about the specifics of how the probe and instrumentation box will be attached to the satellite.  He messaged back saying he would look into it.  He should have a response by Friday.
